Rest On High Viewing Location - Howard Amon Park – Richland, WA

Google Maps:  Search for: Howard Amon Park Richland, WA
There are two recommended locations at Howard Amon Park.
North Location is on the Columbia River adjacent to Sterlings restaurant which is located at the corner of Washington Blvd and Newton Street in Richland.  There is public parking available in this area.  Walk down Newton Street to the river and there is an area just to the right.  
South Location is at the end of Lee Blvd at the Columbia River there is a commercial boat dock.  The recommended viewing area is just to the north of this area.  There is public parking on the west side of the park.  
Coordination: 
The release may be viewed from either the north or south location.  It will be important that you identify which location in advance so the Rest On High pilot can make the release closer to your location.  
There are restaurants in the local area if you want to gather for a meal after viewing the release.
Seating and shade are available, but limited in both locations. 
Both Howard Amon Park locations offer excellent views up and down the Columbia River.  
Special Note:  The Howard Amon Park is a public area and there is no guarantee of privacy.  There are generally more people out enjoying the park on weekends and on holidays.
Preplanning is strongly encouraged:
It is essential that a family member who will be present on the day of the release drive to the viewing site a couple days in advance of the scheduled release.  This will enable them to locate the specific viewing location, ensure that the facility (if there is one) meets their needs, location and access to the location is appropriate for all those attending the release, and plan for any special requirements or needs.


On the day of the release:
Plan to arrive at the viewing location 30 minutes in advance of the scheduled release time to ensure everyone is in place to view the release.  The aircraft will make one pass only and the release will be relatively quick.  
The aircraft will approach from the North (left side with the Columbia River in front of them) at approximately 1,000’ above the river.
Cameras should be available and tested in advance of the aircraft’s arrival.
The pilot will call approximately 20 minutes in advance to confirm all family and friends are on site and finalize the release is on schedule.  Once the aircraft has initiated the flight no delays may be made.
The pilot will call again when the airplane is approximately 2-5 minutes away from the release location.
